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21 Elizabeth Mews

NW3 4UH

30/05/2017  12:18:092017/2560/P OBJEMPER Sasha McMurray I have recently bought the property at 21 Elizabeth Mews where I live and frequently work 

from home. 

The proposed work, to the building attached to the rear of my house would significantly 

increase the height of the building and add to the feeling of encroachment in my house. 

There is currently limited natural light and I believe this addition would only limit this further. 

Since moving in to my house I have observed people throwing cigarette ends onto my roof 

from flats at the rear of 40 England's Lane. This is a terrible fire hazard as well as being 

extremely inconsiderate. Extending this building yet another floor would potentially add to this 

issue. 

For me, personally, it is important to have a calm environment to work while at home. As 

these plans are extensive, I assume the building work would be noisy and time consuming. 

I have a skylight to the rear of my property which is the only ventilation for the back of the 

house and there are no other rear windows. The dust generated from this type of would most 

likely mean I would have to leave this shut for a prolonged period. 

On these grounds I wish to object to the proposed work at 40 England's Lane.
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